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Position Statement on Electronic Conveyancing Market Structures 

 
ARNECC has agreed to undertake a project to compare the costs, risks and liabilities of 

various electronic conveyancing market structures.  This work will be used to assist ARNECC 

members in providing advice to  governments on the most appropriate future structure for 

electronic conveyancing in Australia.  The work will build on all of the work that has already 

been undertaken and will identify the nature of modifications that would be required to the 

existing legislative framework.   

 

This work will complement ARNECC’s consideration of the recommendations from the 

independent review of the Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) for an Electronic 

Conveyancing National Law that was completed in December 2019 by Dench McClean 

Carlson. 

 

 


